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Welcome to our first Pre-school newsletter! The children have made a fabulous 

start and are beginning to settle really well. We are looking forward to sharing an 

exciting year with them. 

Every day, we select a special helper from 

the magic treasure chest.  The special 

helper enjoys a variety of jobs and 

privileges throughout their day, including 

being the leader of the line and 

completing the daily calendar.  They all 

really love having these extra 

responsibilities and take it all very 

seriously.  Remind your child to be patient 

if they’ve not been chosen as it will be 

their turn very soon!  

 

 

               

Our nursery rhyme focus has been 

‘Incy Wincy Spider’.  The children 

have enjoyed performing the rhyme 

and have created their own spider 

pictures and models.  We found out 

some facts about real spiders.  The 

children were also excited to go for 

a spider hunt to explore and find 

webs.  

Have a great weekend and we’ll see you on Monday! 

Mrs Cheadle, Miss Dugmore and Mrs Thompson 

Thank for your support in helping your child settle this week.  On Monday, they 

may have mixed feelings about coming back to Pre-school.  They will have spent a 

lovely weekend with their families and playing with their own toys.   

Top tip: Help them prepare by reminding them that they will see their friends 

again and have lots of lovely new things to learn.  Young children also gain security 

from knowing who is going to collect them at the end of the day and whether or 

not they are going to Treetops.  This can help them enjoy their day worry free. 


